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Good morning Sorors,  

The Mentoring Committee has been busy! 

During the month of March, we collected Mentor/Mentee pairing questionnaires.  The 

committee then paired mentors with mentees based on the following: request for a 

specific mentor/mentee, age preference, geographic location, similar past and/or 

present careers and interest, and the mentee’s chapter aspirations. We currently have 

approximately 60 mentor/mentee pairings (involving 110 sorors) that include our 

initiated sorors of 2015, transfer and reactivated sorors and current sorors seeking a 

mentor for added support.   

On Saturday, April 2nd the committee facilitated the Mentor/Mentee program kickoff held 

here at the Center.  The morning began with a welcome from our basileus, a program 

overview by committee members which then led into a brainstorming session by 

mentors and mentees to capture expectations of the programs, suggested activities 

(group and individual), and workshop/informational interest.         

Sorors it is not too late to join the Mentoring Program.  If you have recently transferred 

in, reactivated or perhaps you’re a soror who hasn’t quite found her place in Theta 

Omega please reach out to Mentoring Committee and we will quickly match you with a 

Mentor to enrich your sorority experience.   

SAVE THE DATE: On Sunday, June 5th there will be a Mentor/Mentee Mix ‘n Mingle 
here at the Center from 2 – 5 pm.  The afternoon will be filled with food, fun and games 
for mentors and mentees.  Come Spring Chic and mix it up! Yaaaasss!!!! Yaaaasss!!!! 

We look forward to seeing you! 

  

Sisterly submitted,  

 

Soror Consuela M. Vanderford McLin 

Mentoring Committee Chairman  


